
   “Dare to Dream” 

Community News 

What’s On 
 

Friday 12th May 

Day for Dolly—wear blue , 

gold coin donation 
 

Friday 12th May 

Book Club due 
 

Friday 12th May 

Mother’s Day Stall 
 

Friday 19th May 

Walk to School day 
 

Open Day 

Thursday 25th May 
 

Saturday 3rd June 

Working Bee 

9:00am to 1:30pm 

Thursday 11th May 2023 

The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring envi-

ronments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.  

We value Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride. 

Partnership 

Xavier—Stopping and checking in with staff to see how their day is going 

Respect 
Jamie—Displaying respectful behaviour during the Lowanna Open Day 

Scarlett—Showing respectful behaviour throughout our trip to Lowanna 

Kyle—The respect you show to both teachers and students at school 

Optimism 
Poppy—Taking the time to create an amazing acknowledgement of country poster 

Erica—”Having a go” at a maths problem in front of the class 

Poppy A—Showing resilience when she felt extremely challenged 

Pride 
Bronson—Consistent home reading 
Jasper—Amazing work controlling the computer mouse 

 

 

 

CANTEEN  DAYS 

MONDAY—Lisa/Deb 

TUESDAY—Trena 

WEDNESDAY—Deb/Mel 

FRIDAY—Moe Life Skills 
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Mother’s Day Stall—Friday 12th May 

Our Mother’s Day stall is tomorrow morning!  All of the stu-
dents will have the opportunity to purchase a small gift for 
the special person in their lives.  All donations are greatly ap-
preciated and will ensure we have enough gifts for the stu-
dents to purchase.  The students really enjoy choosing their 
own gifts and prices will range between 50 cents and $5. 



Albert Street Primary School is a Child Safe Community 

At Albert Street we promote diversity and tolerance in a welcoming environment 

Warrawee everyone, 
 

Mother’s Day Stall 

A kind reminder that the Mother’s Day 
Stall is on tomorrow. Our volunteers have 
put together a wonderful range of small 
gifts for our students to purchase for 
Mothers, Grandmothers, Aunties and spe-
cial friends.  We hope you are able to give 
your child a small amount of cash to 
spend at the stall. All funds raised will go 
towards our new playground project. 

 

JSC 

Lyncoln and Apryl (JSC Vice Presidents)
had the opportunity to present at our 
school assembly about the community 
project in partnership with Latrobe City 
Council to have 2 benches installed a the 
front of the school near the crossing. 
Please see this newsletter for the exciting 
details. 

 

Early Departure (Child Safe) 

As required by our OH&S policy a kind re-
minder that if you are picking your child 
up early they must be signed out at the 
office kiosk. Our office staff are happy to 
help if you need assistance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Working Bee Reminder 

Can you spare a few hours on Saturday June 

3rd to partner with us to make the school 

grounds safe for your children?  Please leave 

your details at the office.  A BBQ lunch will be 

Provided to show our appreciation. 

 

 

Dr Monique Osborn 

Day for Dolly—Friday 12th May 

We are very proudly supporting  the Day for Dol-

ly campaign on Friday 12th May.  All students 

are invited to wear blue in support of this cause 

and bring a gold coin to donate towards the 

foundation.  Students will participate in activities 

promoting kindness and being supportive to 

those who need it!  A link for further donations 

can be found on our Facebook page. 

Kurnai Language and Culture Program 

This term we welcome Katie O’Regan back 

from maternity leave, Katie will be teaching 

the Kurnai Language and Culture program 

across the school.  It’s great to have this pro-

gram up and running again as the children 

really enjoy learning about another culture. 

Junior School Council Success 

Last term, our Junior School Councilors  

looked at the possibility of installing seating at the front of the school 

near the crossing.  They asked for feedback and support from Julie, our 

crossing lady, and also sought support from our School Council by pre-

senting their research at our first School Council meeting in February.  

Last Thursday, we had a visit from Kat who works at Latrobe City Council 

and looks after community projects.  She was very pleased with our 

letter of application and explained what happened after she received our 

letter.  Much to the pleasure of our Junior School Councilors, Kat then 

announced that we were successful and the seating will be installed in 

the next financial year.  Everyone was very excited and it was wonderful 

for the students to be able to see our local council at work. 

Open Day—Thursday 25th May 

Calling all new preps for 2024!  Spread the word, we are holding an Open 

Day on Thursday 25th May for families looking to choose a school for 

their prep child in 2024.  Come and see our wonderful school and meet 

the staff.  For enquiries call 5127 1966. 



 Ph:  03 5127 1966    E-mail:  moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au 

 Website:  aspsmoe.vic.edu.au  Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825 

Sentral—Absences 

Did you know you can notify the school of 
absences using the parent portal?  Please 
ensure you load the absence or call the 
school prior to 9:00am if your child is absent. 
You can also load absences in advance if you 
have an upcoming event or appointment.  

Reminders …….. 
Spare Clothes 

On the odd occasion students do require a 
change of clothes at school, whether that be a 
toileting accident or just getting wet out in the 
yard.  To save calls home, we ask that you put a 
change of clothes in your child’s bag along with 
underwear, socks and a plastic bag. 

Hats 

Please ensure your child 
has a hat at school to wear 
whilst outside.  If your child 
does not have a hat, they 
can be purchased from the 
office for $15. 

Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups 
All gates are locked at 8:45am.  If your child is late to school 
(after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access 

will be via the front gate only.  At times the gate will be 
locked for incidents around student safety.  Should the gate 

be locked, please call the office. 

Family Pick ups and drop offs 

    A-G    Yellow Gate 
   H-O   Green Gate (Front) 

   P-Z     Blue Gate 

Walk to School Safely Day—Friday 19th May 

On Friday 19th May, Albert Street will be participating in Walk Safely to School Day.  
There will be 2 groups making the journey, one commencing at Moe Botanic gar-
dens and the other from Moe Apex Park.  Students will need to be at either location 
by 8:15am to walk to school with staff.  Students will be allocated house points for 
participating and parents and puppies are most welcome to join in.  On arrival at 
school, students will be offered hot milo and breakfast snack to celebrate.  Kate R, 
(our Wellbeing Officer) Is also holding a colouring competition to help promote the 
event.  Colouring sheets were sent home last week and extra sheets are available at 
the school.  Should the weather forecast be unfavourable, patents will be notified 
via Sentral and Facebook and an alternate date will be organised. 

District Cross Country competition 

Ryan, Noah Nate, Rubie, Violet and Jake represented Albert 
Street at the District Cross Country event held last Friday at 
Newborough East Primary School.  They all displayed amazing 
resilience, strength and sportsmanship for themselves, each oth-
er and for the competing school and we could not be prouder!  
Noah, Nate and Violet will be heading through to the next 
round, but all 6 students gave it their absolute best.  Well done! 

SES Visit 

Last Friday, our 5/6 students 
were very fortunate to able to 
spend time with our local SES 
Unit.  Sarah and Jason (SES volun-
teers) came to our school and 
explained the process they go 
through when confronted with a 
rescue situation.  It’s awesome 
for our students to be able to 
hear and see the SES unit in per-
son, and be able to ask questions 
about rescues and try out their 
equipment. 



“Dare to Dream” 

 


